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I think the current maximum leverage of 100:1 (1%) is the correct level.

I understand and agreeded with the decision to reduce the maxium leverage from 400 & 500:1.
However, reducing the maximum leverage below 100:1 will impede many traders from execution of
their trade plans due to capital limitations. I am referring to traders with trading plans with reasonable
money management. I am not refering to the trading plans where the money management risk losing the
entire account due to three to ten losses.

Regards
Robert P. Brown


